
 
 

 

The Primary Stage of Grades (1-3) 

 Subject: Differentiated Tasks  

 

 

Date: 21/9/2023 

No: S 15/32/25 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

In line with the school’s philosophy of implementing differentiated 

instruction and our belief in students’ different readiness levels, teachers 

will be working in class in accordance with students’ levels and abilities. 

 Thus, some students might receive “skill building” tasks/worksheets to 

enhance certain skills; other students might receive “challenging” 

tasks/worksheets to extend learning in some areas. 

Hence, if you receive such tasks/worksheets, please do not worry but make 

sure to follow up with your child on completing them. If you have further 

questions, you can email the teacher and copy the subject coordinator for 

clarification.  

 

 

          Warm Regards, 

                                                          Head of Primary Stage (1-3) 

                                                         Tamara Nino Abuzeid 
 


